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Commonweaiti@Mison | .
One First National , Chicago, lllinois * d

Address Reply to: Post Office Box 767 /
Chicago, lllinois 60680 l»

July 9, 1976

i

Mr. Dennis L. Zlemann, hlef
Operating’ Reactors Branch” 2
Division of Operatlng Reactors
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Comm1531on
Washington, D.C. 20555‘

‘;1

Subjects Dresden Statlon Unlts 2 and 3
Quad-Cities Statlon Units 1l and 2
Mark I Containment Evaluation of "~
Short Term Program, NRC Docket Nos.
50-237, 50-249 50-254, and 50-265

References (a): D L. Zlemann Letter to R. L. Bolger
' ' . dated January 8, 1976.

(b)y = E¥ A, Hﬁghes jéeneraleElectric#ComﬁanY)f.'d
S, - Lettér,to V. Stello dated June 18, 1976.

Dear Mr. Ziemann-

. Reference (b) responds ‘to approxxmately 25 percent of the
short term program.contained in. reference (a). Commonwealth Edison
Has reviewed reference (b) and requests that 1t be incorporated on
our Dresden and Quad-Cztles Statlons docket.v :

Reference (b) has prov1ded responses to the following
questlons~ o _ .

Enclosure (1) - lc, 7, 8, 13, 18, 21, 22, 23
24, 27, and 30

Enclosure (2) - 1, 4a, 5a through 54, 5f, 6,
8, 9, 10, 11, 14, and 25
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. Enclosure (3) - 2 (remainder) 4, 9, and 10

: Plant unique Questions 5 and 30 from Structural Engineerfy
Branch will be transmitted to the NRC by the utlllty group in the
near future.

One (1) signed original and 59 copies are provided for your
use. o '

Very truly yours,’

G. A. Abrell
Nuclear Licensing Administrator ""102
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